BRINGING YOUR DOG TO
THIS YEAR’S MIDDLEHAM
OPEN DAY?

Dogs are very welcome at Middleham Open Day, both on yards in the morning and on the Low Moor

in the afternoon — don’t forget to enter them in the dog show!

Unfortunately, they may not be allowed on all the buses. If you are bringing your dog along, please be
prepared to walk between the yards based in Middleham, however, there are several yards all within

walking distance.

Please clean up after your dog and always keep them on a lead. We look forward to seeing lots of

four-legged friends on Good Friday!




